Fressingfield Community Gardeners

Fressingfield Community Gardeners meets in the Fressingfield Sports & Social Club premises on the third Monday of each month - unless we have a visit to a garden, which we do 2 to 3 per year. On these days we have either a speaker or a gardening focused meeting of members. Membership is £20 per person, and we always welcome newcomers.

Over the last year, we have had a lot of talks from speakers of all kinds, on a wide range of subjects all related to gardening. During the year this included talks on gardening naturally, Crocuses, Hemerocallis, wasps, tomatoes, bats, fuchsias, daffodils and vegetable growing. For the rest of this current year we have a number of talks scheduled, on woodland plants, "flower power", Irises, roses and more.

We also do group garden visits, this year to Norwich Plantation Garden and to The Old Vicarage at East Ruston, with a planned visit to the Beth Chatto gardens this June.

In previous years we have had garden shows and Open Gardens. This year we are resting, but we are planning an Open Gardens type event in partnership with the Church, as we did in 2023. This event was major success - how can we beat it in 2026?

New members are always welcome, so please contact Tony Newton (tony.newton@btinternet.com) for more information.

Tony Newton Chair, Fressingfield Community Gardeners